Opportunity to Meet with and Hear Our Sub-Regional Director Rev. John Jackson

Michael Hentrich April 14, 2018

COLORADO FAMILY CHURCH

Dear community,

Our Sub-Regional Director Rev. Jackson will be visiting our community again this coming week. He wants to take this time to share True Mother's vision with our families as well as meet individually with people who would like to talk with him.

On Saturday the 21st at 7pm, he wants to share his recent experiences with True Mother. This will be a great opportunity to hear more in depth about the nation-wide and world-wide providence, and how we fit in.

Then on Sunday, Rev. Jackson will give the sermon "How Do I Really Know My Faith Is Mature?" as part of our new sermon series.

While he will be visiting the GPA workshop at Estes Park for part of the week, he will be available to meet one-on-one with individuals or families on Tuesday (17th) & Wednesday (18th) of this coming week and Sunday through Tuesday (22nd - 24th.) Please let us know if you would like to meet with Rev. Jackson, and what day and time.

Sincerely,

Pastor Mike